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Our application for Community eligibility at 3 more schools has been approved for 

the 2015-16 school year.  All students at Lindberg, Sandburg, and Hawthorne will 

be eligible for breakfast and lunch each school day. 

Enrollment for the 2015-16 school year stared on August 4, 2015.  We have 7,834 

students who have been direct certified for meal benefits.   We will be 

aggressively tackling the application & approval process over the next several 

weeks to insure that our students receive the meal benefits they are eligible for. 

We will be adding a new menu feature this fall for our customers.  The Nutrislice 

menu system will provide nutritional information and pictures of the menu items.  

This will be a great tool for nutrition education and highlighting locally produced 

food.  There is also a phone App to make this information more accessible to 

families.  We will be introducing the Nutrislice system with our elementary menu 

this fall. 


